
From: AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 10:50 AM 
To: cwheeler@lobbyit.com 
Subject: RE: Webform submission from: Public Records Request Form 

 
Hello, Cameron Wheeler, 
 
Thank you for your public records request dated July 31, 2024, in which you requested: 
 

“The duration and type of award, i.e., “IDIQ” or a specific time frame, the award amount(s), 
brand(s), model(s) number(s) and or type(s) of mobile device(s) pertaining to sexual assault 
kit tracking… 
 
the number of rape kits collected and booked into police evidence since 2020 
the number of rape kits that have been processed by a public or private crime or forensic 
laboratory since 2020 
the number of unprocessed rape kits in any storage facilities currently under the 
department’s jurisdiction and control 
any documentation providing the reason(s) unprocessed kits were not processed 
the number of rape kits destroyed or lost 
any written policies or procedures regarding department practices on the handling of rape 
kit evidence, including testing protocols” 

 
Please note that the Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of the records you seek. It 
should be noted that, in Vermont, there is no “Vermont State Law Enforcement Division (SLED),” 
which is the entity you identified as the recipient of your request for records. To the extent that the 
entity you seek is the State of Vermont’s Department of Public Safety, I have provided a link to their 
website here: https://dps.vermont.gov/. Additionally, you may consider contacting the Center for 
Crime Victim Services with your request at the following website: 
https://www.ccvs.vermont.gov/support-for-victims/sexual-assault-program. 
 
We hope you will find this information helpful. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lauren Jandl 
Chief of Staff 
  
Vermont Attorney General’s Office 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
 

https://dps.vermont.gov/
https://www.ccvs.vermont.gov/support-for-victims/sexual-assault-program

